
 

 

 

Sacred Heart School 
Catholic School Council 

401 Cedar St. S. 
Timmins, ON 

P4N 2H7 
Phone: (705) 264-5869 

Fax: (705) 267-5565 
 
October 25, 2016 

Dear Mr. Berthier: 

Re: 2015-16 EQAO Results 

On behalf of the Catholic School Council and the parent community, we would like to once again extend 
our sincere appreciation to the staff of Sacred Heart School for the dedicated effort they put forward in 
educating our children.  Your effort is clearly demonstrated in this year’s EQAO results. 

 

 

 

Thank you for not only helping our children achieve exemplary scores for our region, but also for helping 
them deliver scores that meet or in some cases beat provincial average.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Robert Dupont and Mrs. Colleen Taylor 
Co-Chairs, Sacred Heart Catholic Parent Council 
 
 


